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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

        
Good Evening and a Happy New Year for 2013, 
 
Welcome back after our extended break over January in which we enjoyed 
three relaxed informal meetings hosted by Lloyd and Helen Maxwell, Tony and 
Bev Sinclair and Peter and Carol Glasgow. It was good to see so many 
members, their partners and friends/family take the opportunity to share in 
the fellowship of these gatherings. A big thank you, to our hosts, from all our 
club members. 
 
Once again, Group 4 is combining a Meeting/Film Night on 21st February. The 
film to be shown is the new release Quartet and this event will be held at the 
Southern Cross Cinema in Young. This is a fundraiser for Polio Plus with all 
profits forwarded to the foundation and credited to each club according to the 
number of tickets sold. I encourage all club members and friends to consider 
attending. 
 
Temora RAMS is requesting assistance from the club for the marshaling of the 
Temora Triathlon being held on the 10th February. We require approximately 
ten volunteers for this community event and will collect names tonight. 
 
Jayne and I attended the Temora and District Education Fund Annual Grant 
Presentation Ceremony on 1st February on behalf of the Temora Rotary Club. It 
was rewarding that our club can support the youth of our community in this 
way.  

Michael 
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QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

“For last year's words belong to last year's language  
and next year's words await another voice.” - T.S. Eliot 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 
 

 Be Save Be Seen Program has been approved by TSC and will be funded by 
TSC and Temora Rotary Club jointly. Club can now proceed with design of 
signs. 

 

 Centurion Club application forms are available from the Secretary Stephen 
Cook. 

 

 Board Meeting will be held on 4.2.2013 5.30pm Temora Ex Services Club 
 

 Christmas Cakes and Puddings are available at $16.00 each from Rod 
Lovering, Temora Flower Centre, Sadie Michaels and Temora Floor Coverings. 

 

 Kings Christian Church “Oars 4 a Cause”, 10.2.2013. It was resolved that the 
Club would man the BBQ and Drinks Stall for this occasion. 

 

 It was resolved that an amount similar to last year ($250) be donated to 
Pinnacle Community Services in support of their “Hydration Program” 

 

 Request for Leave of Absence by Rick Firman from December 2012 until 1 
March 2013 granted 

                                           

JOKE OF THE WEEK 
New Year's Day Prayer for One and All 

Dear Lord 

So far this year I've done well. I haven't gossiped, I haven't lost my temper, I haven't been 

greedy, grumpy, nasty, selfish, or overindulgent. I'm very thankful for that.  

But in a few minutes, Lord, I'm going to get out of bed, and from then on I'm probably going 

to need a lot more help. 

Amen 

 



 TONIGHTS MEETING – 4th February 2013 
 
DUTY ROSTER 
 Tonight 11th February 18th February 6th August 
Fellowship Steve Jeffs Lisa Love Ross Atkinson No Meeting 
Duty Helen Maxwell Lloyd Maxwell Gordon McGeorge  
Treasurer Rob Hartwig Mary Henley-Collopy Peter James  
Donor Mick Brady Steve Jeffs Keith Anderson  
 
Fellowship:   Welcome guests and introduce guest speaker. 
Duty:              Conduct the sale of raffle tickets & table décor setup. 
Treasurer:     Conduct the collection of dinner fees. 
Donor:           Donate prizes for raffle. 

Please arrange for a replacement if you will be absent for listed duty. 
 
 
TONIGHT’S PROGRAM 
Patricia McDonnell – Ryder Cheshire 
 
TEMORA CLUB CALENDAR 
11th Feb – Tony Morris – The Brief Group 
18th Feb – Father Simon 
25th Feb – Social Night at Lake Centenary 
                    BYO Picnic, Dinner, Drinks, Chair 
11th Mar – Pride in Workmanship 
25th Mar – Social Night Bundawarrah Centre 
                     Rotary Partners Fundraiser 
1st Apr – NO MEETING – Easter 
15th April – Josh Love – The Faroe Islands 
19th – 21st Apr – District Conference in Leeton 
22nd Apr – Conference Report – Club Assembly 
 
SPECIAL MENTIONS (4th February – 10th February) 
Birthdays: 4th Nigel Judd,  
Wedding Anniversaries:  Nil 

                                           

 
LAST MEETING 17th  December 2012 
 
Attendees: 25/31 = 80.64% 
Leave: Ian Ross, Michael Brady 
Apologies: Rick Firman, Peter James, Lisa Love, Dennis Sleigh 
Guests: Pastor Matt Ker, Rev Pat Morris, David Morris, Catherine Thompson, 
Gloria Mackillop 
 
CLUB ADMINISTRATION:  Helen Maxwell 
COMMUNITY SERVICE: 
VOCATIONAL REPORT: Neville Thompson 
MEMBERSHIP REPORT:  Lloyd Maxwell 
No Report 
 
PUBLIC RELATIONS: Arthur Bradley 

 Publicity in local press for donation to Salvation Army Appeal. 

 Publicity in Temora High School Magazine for Fine Young Aussie 
Awards. 

 
SERVICE PROJECTS REPORT: Kevin Harper 

 Thanks to those who participated in the collection at the Carols in the 
Park. $1207 was collected. 

 A cheque for $1500 was presented to Pastor Matthew Ker for the 
Christmas Bowl Appeal.  

 
ROTARY FOUNDATION REPORT:  Brendon Fritsch 
The Club submission for hosting the GSE team from Kansas was not successful 
on this occasion. 
 
NEW GENERATIONS: Ellis Hartwig 
Thanks to those who assisted with the RYPEN Program 
Ellis will attend St Anne’s Presentation Night 18.12.2012 
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